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Jennifer Marshall

From: SHELLEY FRAIN <frainshelley@comcast.net>
Sent: Sunday, May 15, 2022 1:41 PM
To: Long Grove; twegryn@mundelein.org; gjackson@longgroveil.gov; wilson5279@comcast.net
Cc: Peter Frain; debxena6@aol.com; SHELLEY FRAIN
Subject: Homeowners on Three Lakes Long Grove

To whom it may concern;  
 
 
As a homeowner on three lakes drive we are opposed to the expansion of the business 
named:  "Joanie's Pizza"  in downtown Long Grove,  IL.     
 
Due to scheduling issues we are unable to attend this meeting  May 16th @ 7:00 p.m.  
 
For your records,  please consider this email as our opinion regarding this project.  
 
 
Cordially,  
 
Mr. & Mrs. Peter Frain  
4113 Three Lakes Drive   

gjackson
Highlight

gjackson
Highlight

gjackson
Highlight




